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Drone survey of Winter Springs reclaimed disposal sites to begin May 11, 2023 
 

 
 
WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.– Beginning Thursday, residents in Winter Springs may notice drones 
flying over several areas of the City. 
 
The drones are part of a survey being conducted by the City of Winter Springs to assess the current 
condition of the rapid infiltration basins (RIBs) and any potential optimizations that can be made to 
the sites.  
 
Over the next few weeks, crews will use drones to evaluate the following RIB sites: 
 
-Mt. Greenwood off East Bahama Road 
 
-Site 17 next to Shore Road 
 
-Owasco near State Road 417 
 
-Dayron west of Shepard Road  
 
The survey is expected to take several weeks to complete and will gather critical data for the 
evaluation process to ensure a comprehensive understanding of the sites' conditions. 
 
A map of the sites can be found here. 
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